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Pointe-a-la-Croix
Al croisée des cheming

COMMUNICATION COVID-19

UPDATE MARCH 27th, 2020 — ACCESS TO ESSENTIAL SERVICES

We wish to advise the citizens of Pointe-a-la-Croix that, in accordance with the
Government of Quebec's directives, your travel must be limited in this time of crisis.
Travel to New Brunswick via the JC Van Horne Bridge should be limited to access
essential services only (medical appointments, prescriptions, groceries). In addition, we
ask you to limit occupants to one person per vehicle and to respect the instructions
given by peace officers at the checkpoints.

As much as possible stay home and most importantly take care of yourself and your
family. We very much appreciate your continued cooperation.



